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WE ARE TAKING THE HOLIDAYS OFF!

Please note that Christmas and New Year's Day both fall on Saturdays this season. 

We will be taking those two days off to give our hardworking docents a rest.  But we

will reopen for business on January 8th, 2022.  Our open hours remain the same,

10am to 4pm every Saturday.  We hope to see you at the Museum in the new year. 

Thanks for all of your support!

BECOME A MEMBER AND SUPPORT THE MUSEUM

Annual memberships are just $36 a year for individuals and $60 for families. 

You can become a lifetime member for $1000 or, if you are 62 or older, only

$600.  Support the history of railroading on the Central Coast.  Contact Diane

at media@slorrm.com or call 805-548-1894 for information or come in to the

Museum any Saturday, 10 am to 4 pm, to join.
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MEMBERS:  Do you like railroad history?  Are you a modeler?  Do you like to

work on equipment or talk to people?  We can use many different talents. 

Come to the Museum any Saturday and talk to us about your interests.  Or

contact Diane at media@slorrm.com or call 805-548-1894.
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